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The title of the PRRO should be modified to read: “Assistance to 
Western Saharan Refugees”. 

In the abstract and in paragraph 1 on page 4, the first line should 
read: “ Since 1975, tens of thousands of people from Western Sahara 
have taken refuge in Algeria, settling in temporary camps in a desert 
area located near Tindouf.” 

On line 9 of the abstract, the term Saharawi should be replaced by 
“Western Saharan”. 

In paragraphs 7 (line 1), 14 (line 3), 16 (line 1), 27 (line 1), 
28 (line 2), and 52 (line 1), the term “Saharawi” should be replaced 
by “Western Saharan”. 

In paragraph 17, line 5, the third sentence should read: “…. a change 
in the traditional mentality of people from Western Sahara regarding 
women.” 

In paragraph 64, line 2, the first sentence should read: “…. the final 
resolution of the Western Sahara question.” 

The title of Annex III should be amended to read: “Previous WFP 
assistance to Western Saharan Refugees in Algeria”. 
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